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Dear Sir,

T am in receipt of your letter of the 8th

inst., together with a photostat copy of Wellington Rpt
¥0.2501 on the boilers of the ferry steamer "MURITAI".

It is noted that the defects reported in this
cace are symptomatic of intercrystalline cracking due to
chemical action and I have informed the Wellington Surveyor
that a full investigation should be made as early as
possibles T have instructed him to inform the Owners at
once that the condition is possibly a very serious one
and that it might be advisable to remove the butt straps
for further examination, that a chemical analysis should
be made of the boiler woter and that samples of the @efective
rivets be forwarded for mi.r9860pib examination.

T have also requested him to keep me advised
regarding the case which will have my best attention.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfullys

Lloyd's Registef
Foumdatlon‘
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